Your Cycling Connection

HUB Cycling - Langley Local Committee
Meeting Agenda
Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2024, 7:30 pm

Location: Online meeting
Chair: John Evanochko

Attendees: Barry Azvedo, Steven Biersteker, Sarah Kikkert, Jesus Alcaraz, Michael Bennett, Jacob

Kropf

1. Welcome & Introductions
2. Minutes for February 20, 2024 were taken as approved since there were no comments from
attendees after distribution.
3. Old Business
a. Langley City update
i.  Sarah recapped Don Osborne’s discussion from January
b. Langley Township update
i.  TOL is going ahead with approval of new bike parking - removing “coathanger”
style racks and replacing them with U-shaped locks. Intention is eventually to
replace all of them.
c. Action plan for 2024
i.  MUPs - education of staff and councils re their limitations and drawback - Steven
to champion
ii.  Ungap the Map - complete the review and submit to HUB - John and Barry to
champion
iii.  Master Transportation - consultations and feedback to planning process -
champion to be identified
iv.  Also discussed increasing contacts with engineering staff and council - not part of
the official plant, but we will continue working on this over the year
d. John and Barry met with Jeff Leigh of Vancouver HUB re Ungap the Map project. The
goal is a wish list of our ideal infrastructure in Langley. Will review what they have and

bring to committee when they have a draft to submit.
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e.

January 8 advocacy workshop - no one from our committee was able to attend but John
reviewed the minutes. Best way to advocate is to make connections with the decision

makers - i.e. council and senior engineering staff.

4. New Business

Recapped re letter of support for the 40th Ave. MUP.

Rider leader training coming up April 6, there is still room to register. (Sarah and Jacob
attended.)

Translink is looking for consultation on a study of bike infrastructure. Jeff Leigh
recommended not participating as they are looking for informal routes and HUB prefers
to focus on formal designated infrastructure.

John to meet with COL's Mohammaoud Hassan re Skytrain consultations. Steven or
Michael will join. Also want to discuss reorienting bike routes.

Master Transportation plan - there are multiple opportunities to consult - please attend
the open houses and provide feedback to the surveys if you haven't already.

The committee has a budget of to be spent by the end of March. John will register as a
delegate at the Active Transportation Summit June 18, 19 in New Westminster. Steven

suggested cards with a QR code linking to the committee information webpage.

5. Other business

a.

Family ride coming up on April 1 hosted by the Surrey/White Rock committee. Still room
to participate

Bike valet for the COL has been approved for April 20. They asked us to help, discussed
providing volunteers for the day

Glover Road overpass opens soon - would like to have a bunch of cyclists there when it
happens. Possibly a social meet & greet at TWU then ride to the overpass. Jacob will
see if he can book something. Opening expected mid-July, no date specified yet.
August 17 there will be 3 events with bike parking in the COL and TOL - Ribfest in
Mcleod Park, a car show at Kwantlen, Art in the City near the one-way.

HUB is campaigning against right turns on red.

Executive director of HUB has offered to come for a bike ride with engineers and

planners in local municipalities.
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6. Round table discussion was covered sufficient during discussion of action plan so not pursued.

7. Next meeting date: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 @ 7:30pm

8. Meeting Adjourned 9:15 pm.



